
 
 
 
 
 

COUNCIL OF UNIVERSITY SYSTEM PRESIDENTS 
 

Meeting Notes 
June 7, 2010 

 
 

1. FY 2012 Capital Budget.  Chancellor Kirwan and Mr. Vivona presented a ten 
year CIP proposal for consideration and discussion by the presidents. 

 
2. Furlough Planning and Negotiations.  Chancellor Kirwan and Mr. Vivona 

provided a status report on the campus furlough plans for FY 2011 and the 
progress of the various campus bargaining units.  

 
3. Update on CUSP retreat action items.  President Caret reviewed the status of 

the action items from the 2009 CUSP retreat.  He reported that a retreat will 
be planned for early fall of 2010. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 


